
Thank Your for Your Patience

  The end of construction is in sight.   We want to thank all for your patience as we worked to make
our library more accessible!  We did have a successful JUNE 27 Used Book Sale.  Thanks to all of the

hard sorting and selling work by our wonderful group of volunteers, and to our loyal book donating &
buying patrons.  Our next book sale is scheduled for August 1.

RESTROOMS: Please read the signs–the men’s is now on the LEFT and the family/women’s –complete with
a diaper changing station– is on the RIGHT!  They are single person use restrooms (just like home), so
don’t forget to 1) look the door; 2) knock before entering; 3) make sure the water is off before leaving. The
new drinking fountains are in.  One ADA ramp is in, but a portion of the one coming up from the sidewalk
had to be redone. The North/West entrance will house the new 24 hr/7 day book drop.  All is not yet
perfect but our hopes are high for complete-completion by July 30.  These pictures were taken June 12.
Again, thank you for your patience during this ADA construction project.
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